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Last week, Williams Mullen was one of several companies involved in the launch of the Unmanned 

Systems Association of Virginia (USAV). Kevin Pomfret will serve as the Interim Executive Director of 

the USAV and Patrick Cushing will serve as one of the association?s registered lobbyists before the 

Virginia General Assembly and Administration. To read an article from the Richmond Times-Dispatch 

about the USAV, click here.
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